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The Honorable Elaine Bowers, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ethics, Elections and Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 223-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Bowers: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 7 by Senator Hawk 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 7 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 7 would change current law regarding timing of elections of officers.  The bill would 

change certain references of “July 1” and “July” to “the second Monday in January” relating to 

elections of officers of a local school district board.  In addition, other technical changes would be 

proposed. 

 

 According to the Department of Education, enactment of SB 7 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Division of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


